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• 
OFFICE OF THE PRESIDENT 

• 

• 

TYLER STATE COLLEGE 
100 E. BERTA 

TYLER, TEXAS 75701 

July 12, 1974 

To: The Board of Regents, Tyle tate College 

From: James H. Stewart, Jr. 

Subject: Administrative Notes 

Bachelor of Science Degree in Nursing 

TELEPHONE 214 595-0711 

It is with pleasure that I inform you that the Program Committee of 
the Coordinating Board, Texas College and University System, 
unanimously approved our proposal for a Bachelor of Science in 
Nursing Degree during the committee's meeting yesterday at the 
Dallas-Fort Worth Airport. The committee will now recommend 
approval to the full Coordinating Board when they meet next Tuesday 
in Austin. Since nine of the eighteen members of the Coordinating 
Board attended yesterday's meeting, we have a large percentage of 
the Coordinating Board already informed about our Bachelor of 
Science in Nursing Degree. 

I might add that the Program Committee of the Coordinating Board 
and the Coordinating Board staff are all very enthusiastic about our 
opportunities in nursing education at Tyler State College and, certainly, 
we look forward to finalizing the necessary decisions that need to be 
made in implementing the degree program following the formal action 
of the Coordinating Board next week. 

JHS:11 
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